
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
Ref: SPFSL/BSE/SEC/2024-25/11 

Date: 31.05.2024 
 
 
To, 
The Secretary 
Bombay Stock Exchange 

New Trading Wing, Rotunda Building, 
P J Tower, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
 
Subject: Newspaper Advertisement under Regulation 47 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Ref: Supra Pacific Financial Services Ltd- Scrip 540168 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 47 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
we are enclosing the copies of newspaper advertisement published in the Newspaper of Financial Express 
and Mumbai Lakshdeep. The same has been made available on the Company’s website 

(www.suprapacific.com).  
 
The above is for your kind information and record. 
 
 
Thanking You 

For Supra Pacific Financial Services Limited 
 
                   
 
 
 
 

CS Leena Yezhuvath 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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